
● We are looking for new/gently used youth pants ranging from size 4T to 12 youth. If your
students have outgrown any black/neutral leggings or sweatpants, please send them our way!

● Monday, December 5th through Thursday, December 8th, PTO will be hosting the Santa Shop
for PK - 6th grade. The Santa Shop will be open in the elementary library giving students the
opportunity to shop for gifts. Everything in the Santa Shop is $1.50 and each classroom has
received information specifically for their class. Thank you to the PTO for shopping and
providing the Santa Shop!

● Thursday, December 8th, the 1st - 3rd grade Holiday Music Program will be held in Cable
Auditorium at 1:00 pm and 6:30 pm.

● Thursday, December 22nd, we will release at 1:00 pm for the Holiday Break.

● Tuesday, January 3, 2023 we return to school.

Mr. Scott Marcum
Elementary Principal
marcums@arlingtonlocal.org
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